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Dear Mr. Rockley, 
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On behalf of the University of Colorado School of Medicine, thank you for joining in the pursuit of our 
vital mission. The Rockley Family Foundation 's recent gift for the Arts and Humanities Program for the 
Center for Bioethics and Humanities Fund will help us remain as one of the top medical schools in the 
country. 

Philanthropic support from benefactors like you is absolutely essential to the School of Medicine's 
continual progress. We see the impact of support like yours here every day. With your help, we expand 
medical and scientific knowledge, we pioneer research initiatives, we educate a new generation of 
physicians and health care providers with one ultimate goal: to enhance patient care. Your partnership 
makes a meaningful difference on our campus, in our community, on the Colorado economy and in the 
lives of patients who depend on us. 

Your gift helps support the Arts and Humanities Program and improves the lives of countless 
individuals and their families. Thank you. 

Richard D. Krugman, MD 
Vice Chancellor for Healt 
Dean, School of Medicin 


